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COUNCIL MEETING – 29 JANUARY 2020 
ITEM 11 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Luke Frost for 
response by the Deputy Leader of the Council and Cabinet Member for Health, 
Leisure and Culture:- 
  
“It was revealed that 26% of the population here in Stockton have not used or 
accessed a park. We have many great parks around the Borough and it is a shame 
that a large percentage of people are not taking advantage of our green open 
spaces. What are we as a Council doing to encourage the use of our parks and is 
there a possibility that better lighting schemes could be introduced to promote using 
our parks on an evening and through the darker winter months?” 
 


